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Volusia County
FLORIDA

Public Work Department
Water Resources and Ultilities

December 21, 2015

Gary Beverly

Senior Project Manager

B & S Engineering Consultants, LLC
2221 Lee Road, Suite 17

Winter Park, FL. 32789

Re: Utility Service to Riviera Bella Subdivision, Units 8 and 9, DeBary

Dear Mr. Beverly,

This letter is provided in response to your e-mail request dated December 15, 2015, for confirmation that utility
service is available to the referenced property.

Please be advised the referenced development is located within Volusia County’s water and wastewater service
area. The county has adequate water and wastewater capacity to serve the development. Capacity may be reserved
in the county’s water and wastewater system upon payment of impact fees. The county’s impact fee schedule and
impact fee calculation sheet are available at volusia.org/services/public-works/water-resources-and-utilities/. Prior
to final construction plan approval, the engineer will need to demonstrate the adequacy of the water and
wastewater mains along Fort Florida Road to support the proposed development.

Please call me at 386-943-7027, ext. 12076, if you have any questions.
Sincerely,

o Mo

Scott Mays, P.E.
Utility Engineer

C: Mike Ulrich, Director, Water Resources and Utilities
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